

UNITED BROTHERHOOD OF CARPENTERS AND JOINERS OF AMERICA

Douglas J. McCarron

General President

September 28, 2015

Guy Maillaro, Sr. GM Monarch West 5380 S. Valley View Blvd., #D-2 Las Vegas, NV 89118

Dear Mr. Maillaro:

On behalf of the United Brotherhood of Carpenters and our General Executive Board thank you for the wooden cases and gavels your staff created for us for the 41st UBC General Convention. They are beautiful and will be treasured for years to come.

I appreciate your assistance in lining up these items. You and your staff were helpful in the planning for these cases and gavels and executed that plan flawlessly. We look forward to working with you again in the future.

Sincerely,

General President

DJM/jw/jb